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Comments: We, national forest users (hikers, bikers, hunters, wildlife watchers, etc) want to be a part of the

decision-making process surrounding projects on our public lands.  The Foothills Landscape Project is ridiculous

in that we won't know which areas are on the chopping block until the opportunities for public involvement

required by federal law have long passed.  We the public deserve a seat at the table on what happens to public

land.  Amend this project to include thoughtful and timely public input.  Thank you for your work on the publics'

behalf and appreciate the consideration.

 

John Grace


